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Sunday, October 27, 2024 

 1:00 to 2:00 pm  

We hope you will join us! Register for 

the Zoom meeting at: 

https://tinyurl.com/ElainePerlman 

Email: info@baakp.org 

 
 
Elaine Perlman, Executive  

Director of Waitlist Zero 

Join our webinar featuring Elaine Perlman, an altruistic 

kidney donor, as she discusses her experience donating 

her kidney anonymously to a stranger. Ms. Perlman will 

also explain the End Kidney Deaths Act, which is pending 

before Congress; it promises to be a game-changer for 

kidney patients by incentivizing anonymous donations 

and thus eliminating kidney transplant waiting lists.  

A BAAKP Zoom Webinar 

Anonymous Kidney Donations: What 

It's Like, and How a Proposed Law 

May End the Kidney Shortage  

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_91uYKCdGTUWl9EllbmMcEA

